

Hipsburn Primary School, Lesbury, ALNWICK, Northumberland. NE66 3PX

Tel: 01665 830210

Email: <u>admin@hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>
Web: <u>www.hipsburn.northumberland.sch.uk</u>

Headteacher Mr Kevin Moloney

18.09.19

Year 5 Residential Trip 1st - 3rd July 2020

Dear Parents,

I am delighted to inform you that following another fantastic trip to Dukeshouse Wood (Kingswood) in July this year we have made a provisional booking to return in 2020. The residential trip is open to all year 5's and will take place in the summer term.

We have arranged to give a presentation to parents in school on **Thursday 3rd October at 3.30pm in Etal Classroom**. This should last for approximately 30 minutes. You will be provided with lots of information about the centre as well as have the opportunity to ask questions. You can also visit the Kingswood website for more details - http://www.kingswood.co.uk/locations/dukeshouse-wood/

We anticipate the cost of the trip will be approximately £195 (subject to change if numbers vary) which includes transport, accommodation, activities, qualified instructors, insurance and meals. This can be paid in instalments with a £40 non-refundable deposit to be paid by Monday 7^{th} October 2019

Please inform the school office if you able to join us for the meeting.

Yours sincerely,

Mr K Moloney

